
We believe all business 

the government does, 

whether in open public 

meetings or behind 

closed doors, is YOUR 

business. 

Public notices in 

newspapers and 

Freedom of Information 

Act (FOIA) laws ensure 

transparency.

This newspaper supports your right to know. 

Sunshine Week
March 15-21, 2020

IT’S ALWAYS YOUR 
RIGHT TO KNOW 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
IN ARKANSAS 
GOVERNMENT.


